
PROBUS CLUB OF KINCUMBER 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

Type of Meeting General Meeting No 24 
Date / Time / Venue of 
Meeting  

25th March, 1986 at 10.00 am at Avoca Beach Bowling Club  

Present  38 members 
Apologies  Probians John Killian, John Lorking, Alf Billett, Ray Clark, Gordon 

Fensom, Geoff Wright, Gordon Taylor, George Waring, Bill 
Stockman, Keith Roberts, Harry Briggs, Bill Clark and Reg Corbett. 

Correspondence  None 
Minutes of the Last 
Meeting 

Read, approved and signed.  There were no matters arising. 

Reports / General Business  
 
New Members – President Tom inducted Mr Frank Greenshield into the club to fill the vacancy 
caused by the resignation of Joe Ginsberg, thus maintaining our membership limit of 60. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – in the absence of the Treasurer there was no report, but the Secretary said 
there appeared to be about $900 in hand towards our target balance of $1,000. 
 
Speaker Convenor – Probian Bruce Dunlop said the speaker for the Changeover Meeting on 22nd 
April will be Mrs Sylvia McGregor, a Nursing Sister and former Japanese POW.  Ladies are invited 
to this meeting. 
 
Social Organiser – Probian Keith Judd reported a very successful picnic at Girrakool Reserve; 
unfortunately there were very few members present and a small loss of about $14 was realised 
but those who did not attend missed a real treat and superb BBQ. 
 
The next event is the 2 day trip to Barrington Tops and Forster on 9/10th April; there are still 
vacancies for 3 more people. 
 
Picnic 12th May at Mount Elliott – there are no BBQs there so it may be a case of BYO food but 
further details at the April meeting. 
 
News Letter Editor – Probian Jim Price said he was revising the List of Members – please check 
that all details are correct. 
 
Handshake Meeting – at the Golden Hind Bowling Club, Bateau Bay on 3rd March was attended by 
Junior Vice President Norm Baker and Secretary Ken Secker.  Probian Ken gave a report on the 
meeting and it was unanimously agreed to send a donation of $25 to the Probus Centre, proposed 
Jack Metcalf, seconded Henry Shoebridge. 
 
Profile – Probian Norm Baker gave an amusing profile of his ‘Rise to Fame’ in the Hardware trade. 
 
Guest Speaker – Mr John Starr speaking on Rolls Royce made us all envious of the car we always 
wanted but will never have.  Today’s price is about $180,000   
 



Mr Starr was introduced by Probian Keith Judd and thanked by Probian David Lester.  President 
Tom presented him with a Probus letter opener as a souvenir of his visit. 
 
Meeting closed at 12 noon. 
   

 


